
 

 

A u g u s t  2 0 2 0  



 

 

 







 

         

 

 
 

A Line from Lex 
 

We are now entering our 6th month dealing with the Covid-19 Virus.  To say our world has changed is an 

understatement.  I must be honest; I was extremely concerned with our churches closing that their financial 

situation would be in peril and as a result, Sarepta’s financial status would be also.  However, though we are 

not “out of the woods yet,” the receipts from our Sarepta Churches are slightly above where we were in 

2019 by just over $1000.  I cannot tell you how grateful I am for your faithfulness to support the work of 

the association.  Though things have slowed down considerably, we have teams that are meeting regularly 

and ZOOM calls being made with different groups.  We are still working with churches to assist with issues 

they are dealing with, along with trying to help two Hispanic churches (Athens and Jefferson) find a church 

facility where they can meet.  The work goes on thanks to you and your support. 

 

SPARK CONFERENCE (Formerly GO Georgia) “Pivot” is a word that has been used a lot during the 

pandemic.  Usually associated with a move that a basketball player makes on the court, it has now gained 

traction in reference to changing directions from the intended path.  That describes what the GBMB has 

done with the “in person” GO Georgia conference.  They have “pivoted” to an “on line” experience that will 

premiere on August 29 with 3 keynote speakers and 50 breakout sessions.  The registration is FREE if you 

register by August 28.  You will have access to all the breakouts and keynote speakers for a three-week 

period of time.  You can pay an additional modest fee to gain access for a year.  Your association has 

registered and will have access to the training materials for a year.  We hope to be able to make them 

available to our churches in various formats.  However, you also can register as an individual or a church 

and do the same thing.  Remember, register by August 28th.   

 

LUNCH and LEARN – August 17 – This meeting was planned back in May and indications were, at that time, 

we were on the “down side” of the pandemic.  NOT EXACTLY! In the past few weeks, we have observed a 

significant “spike” in confirmed cases of Covid-19 indicating that we are not near as close to 

the end as we thought.  As a result, I will be canceling our August Lunch and Learn.  I will 

continue to keep an eye on status of Covid-19 to determine what we will do from September 

onward. 

 

Executive Committee Meeting – September 8 –  ZOOM Meeting -  In light of the unpredictable nature of 

the Covid-19 Pandemic, our Moderator, Brett Mask, and I have decided to not have an in-person Executive 

Committee but rather have a ZOOM meeting at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, September 8th.  The information will be 

sent to our pastors in advance, along with the invitation to participate.  If you are a messenger from your 

church for the Executive Committee and do not receive an invitation to join the meeting, please let me 

know and I’ll gladly send you the needed information and the invitation.   If you are a pastor and want your 

Executive Committee messenger to be included in the invitation, just let me know who they are, as well as 

their email address.  Thanks for your patience as we try to adapt as we go to the limitations this pandemic 

has caused.   
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